
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Board Meeting Room 

700 Holbrook Ave. 

May 21, 2018, 5:30 pm 

 

The Lebanon City School District Board of Education met for a Public Meeting for the purpose 

of discussing Lebanon City Schools' ongoing commitment to identify and address concerns from 

the community, regarding discrimination or harassment in Lebanon City Schools, which includes 

both our students and their families, on May 21, 2017 at the Board Offices, 700 Holbrook Ave., 

Lebanon, Ohio.  A copy of the audio version of the proceedings will be kept on file at the 

Treasurer’s office. 

 

Call to Order 

 

Mr. Ryan Patterson called the meeting to order at 5:33 pm 

 

Comment on this issue was open to the public – No one offered any comment on this issue. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:34 pm.  

 

  

__________________________________ 

     Ryan Patterson, President  

 

                                                            __________________________________ 

     Eric Sotzing, Treasurer 


